
Purple Day!
FRIDAY 28TH FEBRUARY 2025

SAVE THE DATE (AND LOOSE CHANGE!)

As part of our ‘Kindness Week’ beginning on Monday 24th February, Hornbill 
School Council would like to invite children to come to school wearing purple or 

bright colours. Crazy hair would be a bonus too! 
We are hoping to raise money for charity through a suggested  $1 donation. 

During the week we will also be collecting loose change donations from home to 
create a ‘Kindness Coin Trail’ on Friday the 28th February. 

Thank you for your support!
Hornbill School Council




